
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING
A public meeting of the Haines Fire Protection District will be held on June 12, 2023 at 
7:00 pm at Haines Fire Station, Haines, Oregon. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss 
the budget for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2023 as approved by the Haines Fire Pro-
tection District Budget Committee. A summary of the budget is presented below. A copy 
of the budget may be insected or obtained at Haines City Hall, between the hours of 9:00 
a.m. and 4:00 pm. This budget is for an annual budget period. This budget was prepared 
on a basis of accounting that is the same as the preceding year.
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